SPRING 2001 CEPP MEETING #34 - 9 APRIL 2001

Attending: Adam Abramowitz, Sue Bender, John Brueggemann (chair), Pat
Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz (scribe), David Peterson.

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 PM on 9 April 2001 in the
UWW/MALS
Conference Room

1. The minutes of Meeting #33 were approved as submitted.

2. Announcements
Sarah Crosier has resigned as a student member of CEPP.

3. Pat Oles delivered a report on the IPC exercise in strategic
planning.

Additional objectives were discussed.

These will be organized by Pat Oles and will appear on a revised chart.
This chart will be reviewed at the next meeting.

4. The next meeting will be at 1:30 PM, 16 April 2001 in the UWW/MALS
Conference Room
5. At the next meeting we will discuss the CEPP operating code.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Lary Opitz



